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Brother/Sister in Blue, 

Thank you for all you do. I know it feels like nobody appreciates you, but I do. I know this Country is being tom 

apart. All because of one man's actions, the rest have to suffer. I go to sleep every night not knowing if my dad 

is going to be there for me to talk to in the morning. As the son of a recently promoted Police Captain, I want 

to thank you for your bravery and sacrifice to this great Country. Words cannot describe how much you are 

appreciated by not only me, but many, many others! The fact that you continue to put that duty belt and vest 

carrier on day after day, despite the risk and hate you receive, makes you a warrior. A warrior that I will forever 

look up to. This is a profession I have always wanted to be a part of, but with eyerything going on, I'm simply 

scared. I don't know how else to thank you other than giYing you this simple note. 

Please just remember that you are appreciated, you are brave, and you 

deserve much better than how people are treating your brothers and sisters. 

Warrior in Blue, I thank you for all that you do! 

-Matthew A.Johnson 
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